
That's fantastic news! Congratulations to Cadet Hanshitha! It's a significant achievement to have 

her article selected for the NCC Directorate Andhra Pradesh & Telangana's Yuvata Shakti 2023. 

It must feel incredibly rewarding for her to have her work recognized in such a prestigious 

platform. 

Chronicling the experiences and events of the ALL INDIA VAYU SAINIK Camp would be quite 

fascinating. It's not only a great opportunity for Hanshitha to share her insights and observations 

but also for others to gain a deeper understanding of the camp and its significance. It must have 

been quite an honor for her to have her article selected for such a platform. I imagine it captures 

the spirit and essence of the camp vividly. 

 



 


